NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

TO BE HELD TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2013
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the Boards of Directors of the ROXBOROUGH WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT and the PLUM VALLEY HEIGHTS SUBDISTRICT OF ROXBOROUGH WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT have determined to hold a special meeting at 8:00 A.M., on Tuesday, the 25th day of September 2013, at 6222 North Roxborough Park Road, Littleton, Colorado for the purpose of conducting such business as may come before the Boards.  This meeting is being held in lieu of the regular scheduled meeting scheduled for September 18, 2013.  The meeting commences at 8:00 A.M. and will be open to the public.  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARDS OF DIRECTORS:

ROXBOROUGH WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
AND

PLUM VALLEY HEIGHTS SUBDISTRICT OF THE ROXBOROUGH WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT
By:
/S/LARRY D. MOORE

General Manager

Roxborough Water and Sanitation District

